
Walpole Cross Keys Primary School 
Weekly Newsletter – 4th February 2022 

Please see overleaf for our PTA update.  Next Tuesday at 
2:30pm all parents/carers are invited to attend our PTA  
meeting where we will be sharing a variety of fundraising 
ideas, we would love to hear your thoughts.   
 

Could we kindly remind all parents the school day starts at 8:50am prompt, if your child  
arrives after this time they must enter via the school office.  
 
Please could all class 2 and 3 pupils bring 2 strong carrier bags with them to school on Monday, 
we will be sending home completed exercise books from previous years.  Thank you 
 
As always, we would like to ensure that your experience at Walpole Cross Keys Primary is a 
positive one.  If you have any concerns, in the first instance, please telephone (01553 
828680), email the school office (office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk) or speak with the 
class teacher.  
 
Best Wishes, 
Ms J.Borley 
Executive Head Teacher 

Tel:  01553 828680   Email: office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 
Governors:  chairofgov@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk 
www.walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Monday 
Yrs R-3 Lego club 3:15-4pm (bookings 
only) 

Yr6 Public speaking with Hayley Roberts 

Music lessons (music pupils only) 
Tuesday  
Class 2 PE day (wear PE kit all day) 
Yrs 2-4 Multiplication club 12:30-1pm 
PTA meeting 2:30pm 
Yrs 4-6 Art club 3:15-4pm (bookings 
only) 

Wednesday  
SSP Tag Rugby Development Festival 
PTA tuck shop 3:15pm  
Friday  
Class 1 & 3 PE day (wear PE kit all day) 
Table tennis club 12:30-1pm 
Yrs3-6 Sports club 12:30-1pm 

 

Please check final page for 

future diary dates. 

 Stars: Florence.P (Yr1), Molly (Yr2) &  
Lillyrose (Yr5)  
 Kindness: Amelia-Rose (YrR) & Evie (Yr3)  
 Handwriting:  Zoe-Marie (YrR) & Krystian
(Yr5) 

 Thank you winners: Evan (Yr1), 
Darcy (Yr2), Fern (Yr6) & Mrs 
Mortimer 



PTA UPDATE 
There has recently been a change of members in the PTA.  

We would like to say a huge thank you to those who are stepping down and to  
introduce our new members. 
 
Jane Dean (member for 8 years) and Rachel Allsop (member for 2 
years) are stepping down, their time & dedication over the years has 
raised lots of money for the school and given our children some lovely  
opportunities.  Please join us in saying a massive thank you for  
everything they have done.  
 
4 new members are joining and as the pandemic has made getting to know other 
parents difficult we thought it would be helpful to do a short introduction…  

Amy Odd,  Mum to Ivy Y1 ,  Registered Nurse & Clinical Hypnotherapist 
Michelle Pooley,  Mum to Florence Y1 ,  Medical Workforce Manager  

Emma Kierman,  Mum to Nelly Y1 ,  Stay at home Mum  
Charlotte Hanson,  Mum to Ivy YR,  Registered Nurse  

 
Please share any suggestions you have in the group, pop along to our meetings or 

even introduce yourselves in the playground.  Your involvement really helps 
to make the PTA a success!  Please note our private Facebook group name 
has changed to “PTA of Walpole Cross Keys Primary School”.  Please 

adjust notifications to ensure you do not miss any announcements. 
 

EVENTS FOR YOUR DIARY: 
Valentines Sweet Raffle: Thanks to 
your sweet & chocolate  
donations for non-uniform day last term we have been 
able to make 3 hampers.  You could win one of these by… 
 Simply choosing a number(s) between 1-100 
 Commenting on our Facebook post with your choice 

of number 
 50p per number 
 PayPal—enter email  ptawalpolecrosskeys@gmail.com, input the amount you wish 

to send, reference your name in the ‘add a note’ button and please select the 
family and friends option. 

 Paying with cash? Please give to Amy, Michelle, Charlotte or Emma in the  
 playground 
Winners will be chosen via a random number generator on Valentines Day (Monday 
14th February).  All money raised will go back into PTA funds 

PTA Meeting:  Our next PTA meeting will take place on Tuesday 8th  
February at 2:30pm in school.   We would love to see you there!   We kindly 
ask attendees to wear masks and complete lateral flows prior to arriving. 

Walpole Cross Keys are proud to support  
children’s mental health week  

On Thursday 10th February all children may come to school in non 
school uniform—the theme is ‘DRESS TO EXPRESS’.  Donations 
can be made via ParentPay, all money raised will go direct to 
Place2Be (a children’s mental health charity). Thank you for your support. 



Next week’s menu: 

If your child would like a school lunch please order for the whole 
week using ParentPay, the deadline for orders is midnight on  

Sunday.  If you miss the deadline please email the office by 9am 
on Monday with your child’s choices for the week. 

Thank you 



Diary Dates 

*Please be aware that dates are for guidance only and are subject to change* 

Tuesday 8th February PTA meeting @ 2:30pm 

*all parents/carers invited – please wear masks and 

complete lateral flows prior to arrival* 

Wednesday 9th February Tag Rugby Development Festival 

@ West Norfolk Rugby Club 

*consent deadline is 4th February* 

Thursday 10th February Non uniform day—dress to express! 

*donations via ParentPay for Place2Be* 

Monday 14th to Friday 18th 

February 

School Closed—half-term break 

Tuesday 22nd February *change of date* Parent Consultations 

*booking deadline is Friday 18th February* 

Thursday 3rd March World Book Day  

*information to follow* 

Tuesday 15th March Author Visit—Lisa Stickley 

assembly & class workshops 

*information to follow* 
Friday 18th March Red Nose Day 

*information to follow* 

Tuesday 22nd March Dance Festival—Alive Corn Exchange 1-3pm 

*consent deadline is 11th February* 

Tuesday 29th March Yr 3&4 Hi-5 Netball 

*letter to follow* 

Monday 4th to Tuesday 19th 

April  

School Closed—Easter break 

Tag Rugby: Today is the deadline for  
consents (ParentPay).  

Yr5/6 Bikeability: Please return the consent 
form to the school by Wednesday 9th February.   

Dance Festival: If your child is taking part please  
complete the consent form sent via text & email by Friday 
11th February. 

Parent consultations: Letters have been sent out today.  
Bookings will be open from 12:00noon on Monday 7th  
February until 12:00noon on Friday 18th February.   

Order school lunches for the week by midnight each  
Sunday (ParentPay). 





Family first: https://issuu.com/sevenstarmedia/
docs/ff_issue_9_digital100122 




